FOUNDING CHAPTER REPORT

President: John Ulrich, El Sobrante, CA

Vice President: Karen Simon, San Francisco, CA
Secretary: Bob & Bonnie Gonzalez, Corte Madera, CA
Treasurer: Lyle Merithew & Sandy Swirsky
Reporter/Newsletter: Jack & Diane Edwards, San Jose, CA

Board Representative: Lyle Merithew & Sandy Swirsky, San Jose, CA

We currently have 47 paid members in the Founding Chapter, including a number of
members from the Sierra Nevada Chapter. We have had a good year of meetings in
several members’ homes all around Northern California. The chapter has begun
planning for the 50 Anniversary Convention in 2013.

Our total treasury is $5, 233.20
Respectfully submitted by Lyle Merithew and Sandy Swirsky,

Board Representatives, San Jose, CA



